
 

 
 
 
13th June 2023 
 
Dear Parent / Guardian 
 
Potential Stranger Danger 
 
A number of children have raised a concern about an adult approaching children in the vicinity of 
Albert Bradbeer at the end of last week.   
 
We have asked the police Neighbourhood Team for clarification, and they have informed us that 
they are aware of the situation and are dealing with it.  They have stressed that this individual has 
approached only boys, and therefore they suggest he poses little direct threat to pupils from our 
school.  Anyone with evidence to the contrary should contact the police directly. 
 
If at any stage, for any reason, you wish your child to remain in school until you are able to meet 
them, please remember that, in addition to all our other clubs and activities, our supervised 
homework club runs to 5pm each evening. 
 
Hot Weather 
On an entirely separate matter, I would like to stress we have no expectation that pupils wear 
blazers or jumpers around school, at break time or lunchtime during this period of hot weather.  
Pupils all have access to a locker, and many will choose to store their blazers there after their 
journey into school (when the weather is a bit cooler), but equally, we are happy for pupils to 
leave blazers and jumpers at home if you wish.  The key point is that hoodies and other tops or 
coats should still not be worn instead of school uniform. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mr Neil Jones 
Headteacher 
 


